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Dear all,

Don't forget to order your Christmas cards - all details on how to do so are on the proofs sent home with
the children.

Please make sure you place your order no later than 16 November, no additional orders will be possible
after this time.

Do let me know if you have any questions or are unable to order online - charlotterollin@hotmail.com /
07863 813757.

Thanks very much,

Charlotte Lodge and the PTA team
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